
Saying goodbye to the old building


We	are	having	a	little	party	for	the	building	on	July	24th.		We	
are	NOT	closing	the	doors;	we	will	still	be	open	for	an	
undetermined	amount	of	time.		The	party	will	be	from	1:00	to	
4:00	pm,	and	there	will	be	a	DJ	and	food.	Come	join	us	to	say	
Goodbye	to	this	building	and	learn	about	our	new	home.	

$3.00	

$3.00	

VFW	

Let	us	tell	you	about	our	
new	home.	

2740	Ski	Lane	


